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Arts and Music Festival 2018 
By: Grade 5-6 Students of San Antonio 
 

On Friday January 26th, the Sterling West, South and East regions gathered together 
for our first ever National Arts and Music festival.  The special day was divided into several 
parts. It was a mixture of local activities as well as regional and national. It was a 
celebration for all! 

During the arts portion of the day, elementary and secondary art pieces were 
showcased over Zoom. All of Sterling and families got the opportunity to displays various 
paintings, photographs, models, sculptures, and drawings. It was amazing to see all the 
talent across all of our campuses! 

The music portion was truly exciting. A band representative from each region started 
off by showing off their skills. We got to watch the West’s performance at their fall 
Presentation Day, the South perform solos and group performances on their steel drums 
and the East’s very professional looking music video. All three regions had been 
dedicating weeks to practicing two national choir songs – “Peace Song” and “Try 
Everything”. Later, 26 campuses across five countries gathered to sing in harmony. All of 
the families and community member really enjoyed this performance.   

In San Antonio, with the help of the Grade 10 Production Team, we hosted and filmed 
our First Annual ‘Golden Knife’ Cooking Competition during the local portion of the day. 
Based off the series Iron Chef, teams were revealed a secret ingredient that must be 
incorporated into 3 rounds…APPLES!  We had to face different challenges such as 
photographing the plated dishes, incorporating mystery ingredients, and the judges even 
threw in sabotages such as wrapping our arms in plastic wrap to make things really tricky.  
It was an incredible way to show off our creativity through the art of cooking. Our families 
and community members watched and cheered us on all day. They even wished they 
could join us in the fun that we had! 
 
Click Here to View Videos of the Event! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://sterlingparenthub.education/west.html#!/arts-and-music-festival-january-26th
http://sterlingparenthub.education/west.html#!/arts-and-music-festival-january-26th


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The second regional Geography School Based Assessment 
took place from 5 to 7 February 2018.  Last year it was 
Trinidad and Tobago; this year it was St Vincent and the 
Grenadines with students from all 4 Sterling South 
Campuses.  With an abundance of physical features in St 
Vincent, the students took every opportunity to observe the 
wealth of relevant landforms alongside investigating their 
main focus of Tourism.  
Bequia, the largest of the Grenadines, played host to us on 
the second day.  The island values the importance of 
Tourism to its economy and provides quite an elite tourist 
product. 
 

South Region Geography Field Trip 
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https://sterling-1.wistia.com/medias/0o0cgjifk7
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Global House Teams 
Here are the final global scores for April and the up-to-date Global scores for Season 

3! 
Sterling: 
 

 408 

Global: 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WE'D LOVE YOUR FEEDBACK 
ON THIS  EDITION! 

Please email your input to 
27TUmichelle.macpherson@sterling.education 

Thank you for reading 
and look out for the 

next edition! 
 

mailto:michelle.macpherson@sterling.education
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